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Indiana University
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1120 South Drive
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In the Matter of
INDIANA UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
Byproduct Material License No. 13-02752-08

Docket No. 030-09792-CivP

Dear Mr. Gannon:

As we agreed, the depositions I noticed last week for June 2
and 1, 1994, will be | »stponed until June 7 and 8. We will meet at
your office at 1:00 pm on June 7, although you can expect the
reporter to arrive a little earlier in order to set up; I
appreciate your willingness to provide a conference room for the
depositions. For your information, a member of the NRC Staff will
be attending the depositions with me. Thank you for your
cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Robart. W sdmom

Robert M. Weisman
Counsel for NRC Staff
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